
August 5, 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We are excited to introduce The Craft Lab: An After-School Crafters Club for students in 
Kindergarten through 8th grade, launching this school year! 
The Craft Lab is designed to provide a creative and relaxing space where students can explore 
the world of arts and crafts. Through hands-on projects, they will build fine motor skills, 
patience, focus, and self-confidence, all while expressing themselves and connecting with peers. 
 
Program Details: 

●​ Grades: Kindergarten – 8th Grade 
●​ Meeting Days: Tuesdays and Thursdays 
●​ Time: 2:45 PM – 4:00 PM 
●​ Location: Multipurpose Room 
●​ Start Date: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 
●​ Duration: Full school year 
●​ Deadline to Sign: Monday, August 11, 2025 

 
Fees: 

●​ Non-ASC Students: $500 for the school year ($50/month) + $25 supply fee 
●​ ASC Students: $25 supply fee only 

 
Program Structure: 
Each week includes two sessions: 

●​ Tuesdays – Project Creation: Introduction to materials, techniques, and the week’s craft 
●​ Thursdays – Project Completion: Finishing touches, reflection, and optional display or 

sharing 

 

 

 

 



Projects will be age-appropriate, with creative adaptations for both younger and older students. 
Some examples of activities include: 

●​ Paper crafts 
●​ Beading and jewelry making 
●​ Seasonal decorations 
●​ Painting and drawing 
●​ Recycled material creations 
●​ Resin art 

  
  

Why Join the Craft Lab? 

●​ Encourages creativity and self-expression 
●​ Builds confidence through completed projects 
●​ Provides a calm, engaging after-school activity 
●​ Promotes peer collaboration and community 

 
We look forward to a colorful and creative year ahead with your child. If you have any questions 
or would like to enroll your student, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
Warm regards, 
Ms. Edene Reis-King 
ereis@saintpatrickhawaii.org 


